Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Department of Insurance - Response to Chapter 4 Rules

From: Peace-Bunch, Loretta Y <loretta.peace-bunch@ncdoi.gov>
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 2:23 PM

To: Reeder, Amanda J <amanda.reeder@oah.nc.gov>

Subject: Department of Insurance - Response to Chapter 4 Rules

Good afternoon,

1. The Department of Insurance would like to move forth with the following rules to get an approval from the
Rules Review Commission.

11 NCAC 04 .0116
11 NCACO04 .0121
11 NCAC 04 .0122
11 NCAC 04 .0417
11 NCAC 04 .0430

2. The agency understand and agrees with the staff’s recommendation for 11 NCAC 04 .0416 and would like to
accept the RRC staff’s objection to 11 NCAC 04 .0416.

3. The Department of Insurance respectfully requests an Extension of the Period of Review for the remaining rules
of Chapter 4 so that the agency can respond to the Requests for Technical Changes.

Loretta

Loretta Peace-Bunch | Program Coordinator

N.C. Department of Insurance
325 N. Salisbury Street
Raleigh, NC 27603
919.807.6004



